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President’s Report 

Hello everyone 

Well here we are another month 

gone, heading fast towards the 

middle of the year. This time last 

year we were just coming out of 

lockdown, long may it last!! 

There was good support for our 

theme at the dance in April, 

Pyjama Party. A good number of 

members entered into the spirit of 

the night and came along in a 

variety of PJs. Congratulations to 

Monica and Yerren for the best 

dressed, you can see what 

everyone was wearing in the 

photos elsewhere in this 

newsletter. 

Our Quiz Night is fast approaching, 

on 18 May at the Kensington. This 

is the only fundraiser we have and 

it really does make a difference to 

our bottom line at the end of the 

year. Make up a team of friends 

and family and come along for a 

good night. Teams of 4-6 people, 

$5 per person. Donations for the 

raffle prizes can be dropped off to 

Richard at St Kilda Garage, corner 

of Richardson Street, or at the hall 

Monday, Tuesdays, or at the May 

dance. 

 

Club competitions will be held in 

July, entry forms will be sent 

separately after the committee 

meeting, they will also be available 

at the dance and Monday and 

Tuesday nights. Give it some 

thought and come along and give 

it a go. 

The AGM will be held again in 

August and we are still looking for 

people interested in being on the 

committee.  However, the 

on-going support for set up and 

clean up at the dances from the 

members is much appreciated and 

you certainly do not need to be a 

committee member to lend a 

hand. 

Next month (June) is our 38th 

birthday, we have old favourites 

Free n Easy playing the music and 

ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ 5ƻƴΩǘ 

forget the Best Dressed Couple 

trophy is awarded at this dance, as 

well as the Christmas dance, so 

start thinking about getting those 

sewing machines out ladies and 

whip something up. 
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All in all I think the Club is in good 

heart, our numbers at dances are 

consistent, there is a good number 

ŀǘ .ŜƎƛƴƴŜǊǎΩ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƛƳŜ ŀƴŘ 

there is still interest in the 

community when we perform for 

the public at various events. 

See you at the dance!! 

 

Margaret 
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PYJAMA PARTY  
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DEMO AND LESSON AT 

CHURCH DANCE  
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QUIZ NIGHT  

 

Tuesday 18 May, 7pm 

Kensington Tavern 

Come along and support our only fundraiser for the 

year. 

Bring along a team of friends and familyΩ. 

Teams 4-6 people, $5 per person. 

Tickets available from Richard, at St Kilda Garage 

during business hours ph 027 6003056 or at the hall 

for the next three Monday nights or at the dance on 

the 15 May. 

Donations for the raffles can be dropped to Richard 

or the hall. 

 

http://antoniroigschool.blogspot.com/2014_05_01_archive.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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Rock ônõ Roll Revival Club  

Saturday , 15 May,  8.00pm  

 

 

 

 

DJ -  Warren  

 

 

Bring a Plate  Supper  

Prices: members - $8; junior members - $6 

non members - $12; junior non members - $1 0  

Flat shoes only on the dance floor  
Community Hall, 253 King Edward Street, South Dunedin  
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Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

May Birthdays 
01. Trevor Graham 22. Roger King 

02. Erin Taylor 25. Sally Gable 

03. Paul Bretherton 25. Phil Walker 

05. Dianne Ashworth 25. Yerren van Sint Annaland 

08. Peter McDonald 25. Pat Tutty 

09. Leila Maaka 26. Pat Laney 

11. David Musgrave 26. Barry Gordon 

12. Judy Hore 28. Sharon Free 

19. Lynne Ray 31. Jacqueline Clearwater 

19. Robyn Tweedie  

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

June Birthdays 
02. Ty-Rae Cherry 23. Taj Christie 

03. Glenys Birtles 24. Wendy Coward 

04. Liam Ansell-Douglas 30. Anita Gaiger 

11. Sharon Chappelow 30. Wayne Young 

17. Brent Cox  



 

5ǳƴŜŘƛƴ wƻŎƪΨƴΩwƻƭƭ wŜǾƛǾŀƭ /ƭǳō bŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ      Page 9 of 11 
 

Interested in purchasing one of the Club’s new jackets, as modelled by Tom 

and Liz?  Contact Liz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 May May Dance 

18 May Quiz night 

6 Jun South Island Interclub Competition, Christchurch 

19 Jun Birthday Dance 

17 Jul Club Champs and July Dance 

22-24 Oct Senior Nationals, Whanganui 
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Some items from the Club Wardrobe  

The Club has a wardrobe of donated items that Club members are able to 

borrow.  Weõll be featuring some of these each month and if you wish to know 

more about what is on offer or wish to borrow anything for a special occasion (or 

indeed, any occasion!) please see Erelene or Pat. 

 

   

 

To keep up with the latest é ÊÏÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÃÌÕÂȭÓ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË 0ÁÇÅȦ 

$ÕÎÅÄÉÎ 2ÏÃË Ȭ.ȭ 2ÏÌÌ 2ÅÖÉÖÁÌ #ÌÕÂ 

 
Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at 

gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz 

or on the Website to Sharon at schappelow@gmail.com 

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

 

Have you visited Dunedinõs newest purveyor of retro 

goodies, Vintage Honeyõs Parlour, now in their new 

premises at 203B Main Road, Green Island?  Keep 

Nicola Chisholmõs delightful emporium in mind for 50s 

dresses, petticoats and shoes.   

Email:  vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com  

mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz
mailto:schappelow@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com
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COMMITTEE 

President Margaret Cameron  

Vice President:  
Secretary: Tom Naylor 471 9991 

 dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Liz Naylor 471-9991 

Membership, Catering: Robyn Tweedie 488-1216 

Social Convenor:  Geoff Henry 456-2030 

Raffles: Susan Warburton  455-2131 

Fundraising/Hall Trust: Richard Robb 487-6462 

Committee: Erelene Milne 

 Pat Tutty 

 David Walker 

 

OTHER INFO 

Lessons Contact Tom Naylor 471-9991 

 tomnaylor1@gmail.com 

Dances 3rd Saturday each month 8 pm 

Members’ Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm 

Website Sharon Chappelow 

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann 

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page) 

 Gill Hormann (Public page) 

Dance Venue  Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South 

 Dunedin  

Post Dunedin RockΨƴΩwƻƭƭ wŜǾƛǾŀƭ /ƭǳōΣ th .ƻȄ рсфΣ 

 Dunedin. 9054 

Email dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com 

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com 

mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com

